
PRE-SCHOOL AND KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT/
SCREENING

FOR 3, 4, & 5 YEAR OLDS IN THE COMMUNITY

In Shutesbury, developmental screening is available through 
the school as a first step in a process intended to find 

children in need of special services and to plan for meeting 
those needs. The screening focuses on a child’s growth in a 

number of areas, such as large and small muscle control, 
speech/language development and concept development.  
This activity takes about twenty minutes and consists of a 

number of games that children typically enjoy playing.  The 
screening gives an indication of whether or not a child’s skills 

are developing within the typical range.
The Shutesbury Elementary School Preschool is currently 
enrolling children for the 2015-2016 school year.  If you or 

anyone you know has children under the age of five, or you 
have questions or concerns about your child’s development, 
please contact us for more information about the program.   

Contact Grace Griecci, Pre-k teacher, at 253-1212 ext.140 or 
email her at grieccig@shutesburyschool.org

This screening is available to all families in town, 
including those with a child not already enrolled in the 

school’s preschool program 
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